
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks for your comments. I'll give your suggestion some thought and will make sure your 
email gets added to the docket.  
 
Many thanks, 
Dusty 
 
Dustin "Dusty" Johnson 
Public Utilities Commission 
(605) 773-3201 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: a myket  
To: Johnson, Dustin  (PUC) 
Cc: steve myket, dvanroekel; eric  
Sent: Tue Oct 27 10:00:15 2009 
Subject: keystone pipeline 
 
i predict that in the future, the united states will be importing water from canada. as a 
condition of easements and condemnations, concurrent placement of a water pipe along 
with the oil pipe should be required, that anticipates this future use and would not require 
additional work when that need arises. 


